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Lou Mansolillo

From: Michael D'Amico <mikeada99@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:02 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill H-7015

Hello Committee, 
I'm writing to you in giving my support for approval of H-7015, which contains language regarding RI 
Electrical licensing law. My 50 years of experience working in the electrical industry along with over 
30 years as a certified Electrical and OSHA Safety instructor, I know the importance maintaining all 
the necessary qualifications required for RI Electrical licenses to perform installations of any and all 
components that support, generate, conduct, distribute, and store electricity of any voltage. 
Electrical work is not a hobby and even the simplest task performed by an untrained worker can be 
fatal to not only the worker, but to others as well. 
Please read into this bill and support its approval. 
 
Thank you.      


